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Year 5 WW1 Workshop – Monday 18th September 
 

 

 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to inform you that on the 18th September, we will be having a workshop in school for our WW1 
topic. This workshop will be an opportunity for the children to transport themselves to the frontline and 
experience WW1 for themselves with the use of VR technology. We will be bringing the topic to life and putting 
ourselves in the shoes of soldiers who were there. We will be learning about trench warfare and life, looking at 
artefacts and learning from an expert on this incredible period of our history.  
 
The cost per pupil is £5. By arranging a workshop in school, we are able to keep costs low and balance trips out 
of school, with experiences in school, throughout the year. This is available to pay on MCAS, under trips. If you 
have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact school.  
 
Thank you for support,  
 
Year 5 Class teachers.  


